Is Employee Misclassification and Payroll Fraud by Competitors Hurting Your Business? 

Join:  Taxpaying Employers Against Misclassification (TEAM)

It’s Free! 

Employee misclassification is a growing problem.  Too many employers know the law and choose to ignore it.  Employee misclassification is a form of tax evasion and payroll fraud.  Payroll fraud hurts lawful employers and cheats the taxpayers, the government, and insurers. It costs jobs for law-abiding companies and their employees while unscrupulous employers underbid law-abiding competitors, cheat the government and put more money in their own pocket. 
TEAM has developed a new website designed by lawful employers to present up-to-date and factual information on misclassification and related payroll fraud with information on 

Legislation-News and Editorials-Studies and Research

Please list my company/chapter as a concerned employer organization to be listed on the website or just send me more information as requested below.   

Company Name (as you want it listed):_______________________________________

Contact Person:  ___________________________ email address: __________________

City/State:______________________                  Send info only _____
Return to laquiline@icebac.org
 FAX to 202.457-9051
Mail to:   PO Box 21462, Washington, DC 20009
